Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
CANCELLATION

RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

59G-4.197
Medical Foster Care Services

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces the CANCELLATION of the proposed rule hearing, noticed in Vol. 45, No. 33, of the Florida Administrative Register on February 18, 2019.

DATE AND TIME: March 11, 2019, 8:30 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Building 3, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407.

For more information, you may contact: Matt Brackett, Bureau of Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, telephone: (850)412-4151, e-mail:Matt.Brackett@ahca.myflorida.com.
